
Qualifications review consultation
response

Ofqual supports the government’s intention to increase confidence in level 3
qualifications, ensuring that there are clear opportunities for learners to
progress from high quality qualifications into skilled employment or further
study. Independent regulation will play a critical role, both in achieving
this intention and ensuring an effective qualifications market is available
to learners.

This response was sent to the Department for Education on Monday 4 January
2021.
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